
 

The Food Pantries Newsletter - Fall 2024

Welcome to the 5th edition of our monthly email newsletter. It's all about fun this month!
Are you ready for Halloween? We are!

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=72dd8741-4361-4b68-a9d1-2a8619f84233


​Photo - Images
from our 13th
Harvest Evening
Celebration on
October 24 at
Franklin Plaza in
Troy

​Event Recap
- 13th
Annual
Harvest
Evening
Celebration
presented
by
Fenimore
Asset

Management

Members of the Food Pantries, supporters, sponsors, staff, volunteers, guest chefs and
many others came together on Thursday, October 24 at Franklin Plaza in Troy to raise
money and to celebrate the work that our coalition does everyday to fight food insecurity in
the Capital District. We had a great time and raised over $100,000!!! Thank you for your
incredible support!

Check to see if you were “seen” via the Times Union's Were You Seen section !

Photos can also be found on our website: https://thefoodpantries.org/13th-annual-
harvest-evening-celebration/

A Harvest Message of Thanks from our
Executive Director, Natasha Pernicka

https://www.timesunion.com/seen/article/food-pantries-capital-district-harvest-evening-19868567.php?utm_source=marketing&utm_medium=copy-url-link&utm_campaign=article-share&hash=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cudGltZXN1bmlvbi5jb20vc2Vlbi9hcnRpY2xlL2Zvb2QtcGFudHJpZXMtY2FwaXRhbC1kaXN0cmljdC1oYXJ2ZXN0LWV2ZW5pbmctMTk4Njg1NjcucGhw&time=MTczMDI0NDQ3NTU1Nw%3D%3D&rid=NTU5MmI0MjAtNjE5Zi00OTA3LWFlZDYtNDVjMzE0YWEzYThj&sharecount=MA%3D%3D
https://thefoodpantries.org/13th-annual-harvest-evening-celebration/


Upcoming Events! Save the Dates!

Fill the Truck Fundraising Challenge
Kickoff - November 3 at 9am on WTEN
News10

Make sure to tune in to WTEN News 10 on
Sunday, November 3 at 9am to watch Giuliana
Bruno help kickoff our 2nd annual Fill the Truck



Fundraiser Challenge on her morning show.

You'll find out which teams are competing and
how you can contribute. Will anyone unseat last
year's champions, Lamarche Safranko Law, who
raised $10,000 (6.25 trucks full of food)!?!

More info on the Fill the Truck Fundraiser
Challenge

Come Hang out with us at
Foodstock 12 - November 3 from
2-8pm at the Rustic Barn in Troy
Join us for the 12th edition of this
beloved fundraiser & food drive!
Check out some great local bands and
support our work to end hunger in the
Capital District. We'll see you there!

​Tickets and More info

Vote for us for KISS102.3's
Serving the Deserving program
from November 4 - 17!

Thanks so much to our friends at
Broadview for nominating The Food
Pantries for Serving the Deserving!
Click the link below and vote for us
between November 4 - 17 and we'll
get a celebratory lunch from Bowled.
But here's the fun part, if we win, we'll
actually surprise one of our pantries
by delivering the lunch to them! So
vote for us so we can share a much-
deserved healthy and delicious lunch
with a local pantry that definitely
deserves it!

More info and link for voting

​Capital Region CANstruction Update:

https://thefoodpantries.org/fill-the-truck-challenge/
https://www.rusticbarnpub.com/event-details-registration/foodstock-12


Our friends at Capital Region CANstruction
recently presented us with a check for $45,000!
This donation is a culmination of the hard work of
the amazing teams, sponsors, volunteers and
partners that participated in this year's Dream
Steam competition. It also supplements the
58,000 cans of food that were donated by
CANstruction in the spring. Thank you so much to
the Capital Region CANstruction crew, especially
Jill Shorter! We can't wait for next year's event!

More info and photos from CANstruction 2024

Mission Moments of the Month

"One of our guests told us that because she can come to the pantry, she is able to pay for
her husband's prescriptions."

- Bread of Life Food Pantry (Rotterdam)

"A new client called to thank us after picking up her food pantry package. She said she
appreciated us not making her feel like she was begging for food. That is the best
compliment we could ever get.

- The Gathering Place Food Pantry (Nassau)

Thanks so much for reading our Fall 2024 Newsletter! If you would like to get involved,
please reach out to us by replying directly to this email or following the links to connect with
a member of our team. We greatly appreciate your support and participation in our work to
end hunger in the Capital District.

Together we can do more than any one of us alone!

Donate
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